
SPCS Family, 

Easter is here! I hope that everyone enjoys their four-day weekend
filled with time spent with family and friends. Today, in our special
Chapel service, we took time to thank our Lord for His sacrifice and
celebrate His resurrection. What a blessing it is to serve at a school
that openly worships God. I would like to extend a special thank you
to everyone that helped coordinate, facilitate, and participate in our
special time together. 

As we celebrate our Lord’s victory over death remember His word “…
for an angel of the Lord came down from heaven and, going to the
tomb, rolled back the stone and sat on it. His appearance was like
lightning, and his clothes were white as snow. The guards were so
afraid of him that they shook and became like dead men. The angel
said to the women, “Do not be afraid, for I know that you are looking
for Jesus, who was crucified. He is not here; he has risen, just as he
said.” Matthew 28:2-6 

Have a great break and God bless! 
Bobby Hunter 

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T S

HEAR FROM THE HEADMASTER

THE SPOTLIGHT
O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  S T .  P E T E R S B U R G  C H R I S T I A N  S C H O O L

04/17/2025

Good Friday - NO SCHOOL
4/18/25

Easter Monday - NO SCHOOL
4/21/25

Painting with SPCS
5/1/25

Varsity Sports Banquet
5/2/25



What a blessing to join together as a school community to celebrate
His resurrection and also witness the baptisms of treasured SPCS
family members.  Over 30 students, parents, and siblings, declared
their trust in Jesus as their Savior.  



“For God so loved the

world, that he gave his

only Son, that whoever

believes in him should

not perish but have

eternal life.” John3:16





SPCSSPCS



Our students in 5th Grade did an awesome job with this year's Statuary Hall.
The students, dressed in full character, provided wonderful information to their
younger peers, and gave them a peek at how much fun 5th Grade is!

5TH GRADE STATUARY HALL

Thank you to the SPCS moms who spent a night of fun
with their son(s) at the home opening night of Rowdies
soccer!  

SPCS MOM AND SON ROWDIES NIGHT



5TH GRADE MOVIE NIGHT
Fifth graders and their families filled the theater for the
King of Kings movie last Friday night.  It was a great movie
to see with friends.

2ND GRADE MOSI FIELD TRIP
The 2nd Grade students had a great time at MOSI. They made time for learning and explored the rest
of the museum.

8TH GRADE SCIENCE
The 8th graders are using their chemistry skills to understand chemical reactions and how different
substances create a variety of unique reactions. Students identify the different products created and
how the chemical change that occurs is more than just a state of matter shifting.  



7TH GRADE SCIENCE
Seventh graders wrapped up an amazing
year in Life Science with shark dissections.
Students were immersed in learning about
organisms and their ecosystems, anatomy,
physiology, and behaviors. They began the
year with smaller, less complex
invertebrates and grew their understanding
and knowledge. Students completed their
exploration of God’s unique creatures for
the school year with a more complex
organism, sharks. 



Program
Tuesday, May 6th

6:30PM

NightNight

Monday, April 28, 2025
Mention our school and they will make a donation!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRvjpSnlbMvHUzreHZFOVKkRt1XS3lPvlEqyT0aLu-9fFxOQ/viewform

